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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

October 3, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
  
Re: Docket No. DG 22-xxx; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan, 2022/2023 through 2026/2027 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, enclosed please find 
the Company’s Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan for the period 2022/2023 through 2026/2027. 

Please add the following to the service list in this docket: 

Justin Claude Justin.Claude@libertyutilities.com   
Kim Dao KimDao@scottmadden.com   
Deborah Gilbertson Deborah.Gilbertson@libertyutilities.com   
Adam Hall Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com  
Maureen Karpf Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com   
James King James.King@libertyutilities.com 
Erica Menard Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com  
Adam Perry APerry@scottmadden.com  
Melissa Samenfeld Melissa.Samenfeld@libertyutilities.com   
Karen Anne Sinville Karen.Sinville@libertyutilities.com  
Joshua Tilbury Joshua.Tilbury@libertyutilities.com  

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 
filing will be provided.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 
Cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 
 N.H. Department of Energy 

Liberty'· 


